
Harmony Day 2019
What a wonderful day! A huge thank you to our very special guests- 
Durrumbul Preschool students! We loved having you here to celebrate with 
us. We look forward to having you come visit again soon. Have you checked 
out our beautiful handprint mural canvas? It is currently in our K-2 room but 
we are still deciding on the very best place to hang it. Any suggestions would 
be greatly appreciated. Check out photos from the day on our school 
Instagram account. www.instagram.com/durrumbulps Thank you to all who 
dressed up in either Orange or International Dress in celebration of Harmony 
Day and to all our staff who planned such a fun day for all!  
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MUSIC LESSONS 
Private lessons on offer 

next term once a 
fortnight. Let us know if 

you are interested. 

Start & finish times 
Just a reminder that 
there is not any 
supervision of 
students before or 
after school. 
Students are to 
arrive no earlier 
than 8:50am and 
school finishes at 
2:45pm. Thank you 
for your respect to 
our staff and child 
safety surrounding 
these drop-off and 
pick-up times. 

SDD Term 2 
Staff will be 
attending First Aid 
training at Main Arm 
PS on Monday 29th 
April. All students 
return to school for 
Term 2 on Tuesday 
30th April. Happy 
Holidays!  

ANZAC DAY 2019 
Do you want to march 

with the school? Please 
let us know before the 

holidays. 
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TERM ONE, WEEK TEN 

Durrumbul Road, Durrumbul NSW 2482 
www.durrumbul-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
e. durrumbul p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
p. 02 6684 5229

Principal: Mrs. Lauren Hankinson BEd (Hons), MEd

SCHOOL RETURNS 
Welcome Back to Term 

2 on Tuesday 30th 
April. See you then! 
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P&C Election BBQ - Thank you! 

WOW! Thank you to all our very hard-working P&C and 
parent volunteers who kindly gave up their Saturday to run a 
fundraising BBQ at the Election held at our school. Almost 
$500 in profit was raised! Thank you all! Our next big day will 
be the Cross Country Carnival on Friday 3rd May. All schools 
from the Valley of Small Schools Community will be attending 
and it is an incredible opportunity to fundraise again for our 
school. If you are available on this day, please let us know at 
the front office or speak with one of the members of our P&C. 

Keyboard and Guitar lessons in Term 2

From next term, we will be welcoming Mr. Chris Costello to our staff team. Mr. Costello will be 
teaching both keyboard and guitar lessons at school to all K-6 students in small groups of five for 40 
minutes each fortnight starting in Week 1. The school will be covering $50 per child for five music 
lessons but as the total cost is $75 we are asking each family to contribute just $25 per student for the 
term towards the total cost of these lessons. If you are 
having financial difficulties at this time, please don’t 
hesitate to speak with the School Principal. In addition to 
these group lessons, Mr. Costello has limited spots 
available for private lessons to be taught at school during 
school hours. These lessons are $25 for 30 minutes of 
private tuition in either keyboard or guitar. If you are 
interested in these private lessons, you will need to pay 
$125 to the front office in advance for the term for five 
private lessons. Your child does not need their own 
instrument at the commencement of these private lessons.
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DURRUMBUL PUBLIC SCHOOL 5/4/19

YEAR 5/6 SNOW TRIP ITINERARY - SUNDAY 19TH AUGUST - FRIDAY 23RD AUGUST 2019 

Sunday - 6pm depart from Mullum PO. Travel overnight by bus.  
Monday - Canberra. New Parliament House and War Memorial. 
Collect snowgear. Stay in Cooma.      
Tuesday - Snow Fields and Skiing lesson. Stay in Snowy Mtns. 
Wednesday - Snow Fields and Skiing lesson. Stay in Snowy 
Mountains.           
Thursday - Canberra. Old Parliament House. Questacon. Travel 
overnight by bus.                            
Friday - 8am arrive back Mullumbimby Post Office.  


